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Subject: Application Fee Implemented for Skilled Worker Category 
Effective March 5, 2007 

 
 
     
 

This Bulletin introduces an Application Fee to the Prince Edward Island Provincial Nominee 
Program - Skilled Worker Category. 

 
1. As of March 5, 2007 the Provincial Nominee Program is implementing an application 

fee, for the Skilled Worker Category in the amount of $250.00. 
 
2.        The payment must be either a certified cheque or bank draft and accompany the 

application for all files received with post mark after March 5, 2007. 
 
3.         Payment made payable to:  Island Investment Development Inc. 
                                            Prince Edward Island Provincial Nominee Program 
                                            PO Box 1176 
                                                Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island 
                                                Canada      C1A 7M8 
 
 
4.        All applications post marked or delivered by March 5, 2007 will be exempt from the   

fee. 
 
  


